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   Upcoming  

Birthdays 

 

Rick Jeske 10/2 

Sarah Gibbons 10/2 

Anthony Bravo 10/11 

Mary Nichols 10 /17 

Carla Marks 10/17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are reading this 

at ECO and would   

prefer to    receive via 

email please let Sarah 

know:                          

608.921.2905 

 

Coming Events 

 September Bag Sale 

Thursday 9/26-9/28 

 Lead Volunteer meeting 

Friday 10/11/24 at 

8:30am at ECO 

 ECO Board Meeting 

Monday 10/21/24 via 

zoom and in person at 

ECO at 6:30pm 

 3rd annual Wine Walk ~ 

Saturday October 19 at 

Over the Vines  

 

 

 

 

Food Pantry Needs: 

 Shampoo/conditioner 

 Toilet paper 

 Deodorant 

 Toothpaste 

 Tuna 

 Ramen noodles 

 Boxed dinners 

 Canned pasta 

 Peanut butter 

 Rice sides 

 Cereal 

Did you know ECO can accept 

fresh and frozen items?  If you see 

a good sale on an item consider 

picking up a few for the pantry! 

Thank you to Carl’s Shell in Newville for participat-

ing in The Giving Pump Program.  Now through   

October 31, 2024 two pumps (number 9 & 10) have 

special signage at Carl’s Shell.  If you fill up at one of 

those two pumps a portion of your purchase will be 

donated to Edgerton Outreach.  Carl’s Shell also has a 

Food Pantry donation bin for convenient drop off.  

We greatly appreciate the support of our wonderful 

community partners!! 

Over 100 households visited the Food Pantry during 

the month of August.  ECO is experiencing a steady 

increase in need.  Food donations; canned goods and 

perishables are excepted and greatly needed.        

Monetary donations for the Food Pantry are also 

greatly appreciated.  ECO sources food through    

Second Harvest and local stores/vendors to ensure 

that we can get the most value for funds donated. 

Our next big event is the annual Over the Vines Wine 

Walk.  We still have a few yard signs to  distribute to 

advertise our signature event.  Please see Trinity if 

you are willing to place one in your yard or place of 

business.  Thank you to those that signed up to help.  

Contact Sarah if you would like to sell raffle tickets, 

or help serve food. 

Very soon Tanya will be filling shifts for ECO’s    

Salvation Army Red Kettle campaign.  Shifts are 

available at Piggly Wiggly and Carl’s Shell.  Dollars 

raised through the bell ringing season stay in     

Edgerton providing a variety of services including 

emergency motel vouchers for those experiencing 

homelessness, transportation assistance, and utility 

bill payment assistance.  Let her know if you work 

with a group that would like to sponsor a special day 

in November or Saturday or you have even 2 hours to 

share to ring bells. 

Special thanks to Wendi and Ernie and all our      

cashiers that have filled in while Cindy Lou has been 

out. 

 

Visit ECO’s Website: 

Edgertonoutreach.org 

For 210 Updates 


